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From: JELCNC@comcast.net

Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 6:14 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Regarding RIN 3038-AC61:

Please realize if you limit our leverage, then we can no longer afford to trade the Forex in the
U.S. and you will force most traders to open accounts in other countries and you will be
contributing to higher unemployment when the brokers shut down in the United States and
either go out of business or relocate to another country.

Please reconsider this, to keep jobs in the U.S. and allow us to Forex trade in our own country.

Regards
John



